
Hollywood Hills Elementary 

 
School Advisory Council 

02/11/20 

Karen Dallas- Chair 

Anita O’Sullivan- Co-Chair 

 

Mrs. O’Sullivan calls the meeting to order at 2:25 pm. Mrs. Dallas motioned to approve last 

meeting’s minutes. Second by Mrs. Stettner.  

• Principal’s update      Mr. Fossas 

 

We have had Mrs. Steinman engaging in social emotional learning guidance breakout 

sessions in the classroom. We have had about a 27% decrease in student referrals. 

Comparing the numbers, there’s a decrease not only in total referrals but in the 

students getting a referral. 50% decrease. There’s a variety of reasons for this, but I 

think this plays a significant role.  

 

No school on Monday.  

 

Friday is an early release day and Valentine’s Day. Districtwide day of service and love. 

Mrs. Steinman has created an “I put the I in KIND” mural. Low key classroom parties, no 

parent volunteers on campus that day.  

 

 

• AdvancEd/eProve Survey                                            Mrs. OSullivan 

We will be asking stakeholders to engage in a survey relating to domains of school 

environment. Purpose/direction, leadership, teaching, resources. We would like all 

parents to participate in this survey. The results go directly to OSPA—the office of 



school performance and accountability, results help us to see where there’s room for 

growth and improvement and what could stay as is. Results will  be presented at the 

SAC meeting.  

 

• Title I Survey                                                                     Mrs. Dallas 

Our Title 1 Survey is on the website for parents to take, it went live yesterday 

(2/10/2020). Parent link going out.  

 

• School Updates                                                      Literacy-Mrs. Stettner 

 

We had a fabulous literacy week with our Vocabulary parades and Debra Frasier author 

visit. Thank you to PTA for funding this event. Teachers are in the process of assessing 

students reading levels with the BAS. 3-5th graders have completed the BSA and the 

results are being used to drive instruction.  

                                               Specials- Mrs. Pacheco          

Relay for Life coming in April. Dr. Saef will be talking to PTA about a booth.  It will be 

April 25th at Cooper City.                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

• Future meeting date- 3/10                        Mrs. O’Sullivan 

Meeting adjourned at 2:40 pm.  

 

HHE Mission Statement:  

We, the Hollywood Hills Elementary School Family, are committed to providing students 

with a quality education that enables them to reach their maximum potential in a safe and 

nurturing environment.   


